Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Dr Donna Green Friday, October 23, 2020 12:28 PM corporate White Gold Undergrounding
Mayor Jack Crompton	
Councillors	
Arthur DeJong	
Jen Ford	
Ralph Forsyth	
John Grills	
Duane Jackson	
Cathy Jewett	
Re: White Gold Undergrounding Project	
Dear Sirs and Madams,	
undergrounding Project. Offering	or their consideration in borrowing the funds needed for the White Gold a very reasonable low interest rate and payment schedule to the residents of White lated. This allows people from different financial backgrounds to be able to participate ourhood.
Also, the once in a lifetime grant f affordable.	rom BC Hydro of 1/3 of the total BC Hydro costs has made the project more
downed tree limbs even on our st	old for 21 years, we have lived through power outages caused by storms, winds, and reet. The undergrounding of the overhead wires not only would solve this problem but idents from downed lines, reduced wildfire risk and generally enhance the aesthetics bod.
We were pleased that so many of the residents replied to the petition. The percentage of respondents approaches some of the percentages in national elections and shows a strong will of the residents to want this project to succeed.	
	W for their consideration, BC Hydro for their grant and the dedication and hard work ents towards the realization of this project which benefits us all.
Sincerely,	

Jeffrey and Donna Green,

7334 Toni Sailer, Whistler, V8E0E3